10 THE FINALISED FIFE STRUCTURE PLAN 2006/2026 - HOUSING LAND REQUIREMENT
RE-APPRAISAL (AN40-2008)

Members will recall that Dundee City Council made objections to Fife Council (Report 498-2007) on
the Finalised Fife Structure Plan-Housing Land Requirement Re-Appraisal in October 2007.

Fife Council has now approved the proposed modifications to the Finalised Fife Structure Plan (2006)
arising from the re-appraisal of the Housing Land Requirement and submitted these to Scottish
Ministers on 27th December, 2007.

The proposed modifications do not fully address the City Council's concerns as set out in Report 498-

2007. In light of this the Director of Planning and Transportation has forward objections to Scottish
Ministers.
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